Green Across the World, Inc.

1594 North Orwell Road

Shoreham, VT  05770

802-897-5232

info@greenacrosstheworld.org
www.greenacrosstheworld.org

Dear Community Member:

Green Across the World (GATW) is seeking host families for students and teachers who will be participating in our China-America Youth Environmental Leadership Exchange Program at the University of Vermont from July 15th to 26th, 2019.  Visitors will be housed at the University of Vermont.  But, we would like to give them a host family experience during the weekend of July 20th.
Hosting is an experience that you will never forget.  Families have developed lasting friendships with GATW students and teachers that they have hosted for over two decades.  Chinese participants come from the Affiliated High School of South China Normal University, Guangzhou, China.  Students are proficient in English.

We would like to arrange for two students or teachers to stay in each household.  In a few instances, this may include one American student from outside of the Chittenden County area and one Chinese student.  Families may also elect to host one Chinese student or teacher.
If this opportunity interests you, please contact us at the above address, or by phone or email to learn more.  If you choose to participate, please let us know the following:

I/we prefer:    Two Students: ____     One Student: ____    Teachers: ____    Females: ____    Males: ____

Dates and times:
Friday July 19th, pick up at the University of Vermont by 5:30 PM.

A van will depart for Vergennes and Shoreham shortly after 5:30 PM.
Sunday July 21st, drop off at UVM between 8:00-9:30 PM

A van will leave Shoreham for Vegennes and Burlington at 6:45 PM.

Name:

________________________________________

Address:
________________________________________



________________________________________

Telephone:
(_____)__________________________________

Email:

________________________________________

If you are new to hosting for Green Across the World, we will need to arrange for a brief and informal home visit prior to hosting.

Thank you so much for considering this opportunity,
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Peter Lynch








Executive Director

